
Important Health Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Students, Parents, and Staff, 

We are writing to inform you about a recent outbreak of [specific infectious disease] within our 

community. The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority, and we are taking 

all necessary precautions to mitigate the spread of this infection. 

What You Need to Know: 

• Symptoms: [List common symptoms of the disease] 

• Transmission: [Explain how the disease spreads] 

• Precautions: [Detail preventive measures being implemented] 

What We Are Doing: 

We are coordinating with local health authorities and implementing the following measures: 

• Increased sanitation of facilities 

• Health screenings for symptomatic individuals 

• Providing educational resources about the disease 

Your Role: 

We encourage everyone to remain vigilant and follow these guidelines: 

• Practice good hygiene, including regular handwashing 

• Stay home if you are feeling unwell 

• Report any suspected cases to the school nurse or health office 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact [designated contact person], at 

[contact information]. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support as we manage this situation together. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School/University Name] 


